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From The Board of Trustees
We are excited to be publishing our 2024 Wood Hudson Cancer 
Research Laboratory Report next week, and so are keeping this 
November edition of e-News very brief.  Note that we will post a copy 
of the 2024 Report to the website on Monday, December 16th. 

Both the staff and board are thankful that Denise has joined Wood 
Hudson and look forward to having her attend our 4th Quarter Board of 
Trustees meeting at the end of this week.  She is off to a great 
start!  We will provide additional updates in a future e-News about our 
accomplishments for 2024 and plans for the year ahead.



_________________________________
_____

TODAY is Giving Tuesday!
 

Today, we join millions around the globe in celebrating Giving Tuesday, 
a tradition established in 2012 to remind us that the holiday season is 
about generosity, following the shopping events of Black Friday and 
Cyber Monday. Nonprofits like Wood Hudson use this occasion to 
share their mission and inspire support through both financial 
donations and volunteerism.

For Wood Hudson, this Giving Tuesday carries a special significance 
as we emerge from a challenging year following the loss of our 
founder, Dr. Julia E. H. Carter. Her vision and dedication continue to 
inspire our work in cancer research and education. Please help us 
keep this mission vibrant in 2025 and beyond by donating today! This 
year presents an especially exciting opportunity to make a difference 
through our challenge grant campaign, which enables your 
contributions to be DOUBLED (see next article)!

_________________________________
_____

Matching Challenge Update
As announced in our October e-News, a generous 
donor has offered a $25,000 challenge grant for all 
donations through Jan 31st 2025. Once we meet the 
$25,000 challenge, the donor will contribute $25,000 
and then match every additional dollar donated, up to
$25,000 more.  In total, this could potentially bring in 
$50,000 to support Wood Hudson Cancer Research 
Laboratory’s mission. As of today, approximately one 
month into the campaign, we have 




